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Non statutory policies 
 
Most schools will have non statutory policies in addition to the statutory ones. 
The governing board does not have to approve these (though it may, in 
agreement with the headteacher, still do so). These will be operational and may 
include things such as a marking policy. The review cycle should be up to the 
headteacher and senior leadership team. The board members should read the 
current /updates for information only. 
 
Many schools also publish a list of the non-statutory policies together with the 
statutory ones on their website. 
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